
Minutes of the Franklin Township Environmental Commission meeting 
 October 3, 2016 

This scheduled meeting of the Environmental Commission was canceled because 
the Chairman did not return from out of town in time for the 7:00pm meeting.  
Since this was not planned, the Vice President did not have the key to the 
Commission’s mailbox nor did he have a copy of the Sunshine Law 
in his possession. 


